
DEPARTMENT: LEGAL SERVICES & 
PROFESSIONAL CONDUCT 

 
 
NETCARE LIMITED 
PHARMACY PRACTICE MANAGER 
MS Z KHAN 
 
Email: Zahid.Khan@netcare.co.za 
 
Your Reference Our Reference Date 

 D Hoffmann/nc 18 August 2020 
 
Dear Madam 
 
APPROVAL OF NETCARE E-SCRIPTS 
 
We refer to the abovementioned matter and in particular your email dated 12 
August 2020, the content of which has been noted. We confirm that we have 
reviewed the process for electronic prescriptions as described using advanced 
electronic signatures in your communication.  
 
The South African Pharmacy Council hereby confirms, based on the 
information provided, that it appears that the proposed system meets the legal 
requirements of a valid prescription as prescribed in Regulation 33 of the 
General Regulations (2017) published under the Medicines and Related 
Substances Act, 101 of 1965.   
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
for REGISTRAR 
 


